Robson Ranch Women’s Club Luncheon Meeting
March 3, 2014

The regular general membership luncheon meeting was held Monday, March 3, 2014 at the Clubhouse. 

President, Mala Bowdouris gave a 10 minute warning @ 11:50 and asked the ladies to introduce themselves to the ladies at their table. At 12:00 Mala welcomed everyone and thanked Coldwater Creek and Brighton for coming to the Ranch for the fashion show in spite of the bad weather.

Mala Bowdouris, President, asked for all members with a March birthday to stand and be recognized. She then asked first time attendees to stand and introduce themselves. She asked all new members, first time attendees and March birthdays to stay after the meeting to have their picture taken.

Mala then informed the membership that she will be reporting for all board members due to the interest of time for the fashion show. 

· Hospitality Chairperson, Chris Melo asked Mala to thank and recognize Valda Bowdoin and Mary Ann Carroll for the beautiful table decorations.
· Sharon Foy/Stella & Dot, Karen Payne/Mary Kay Cosmetics, Coldwater Creek and Brighton donated the door prizes for the fashion show.
· Treasurer, Donna Ross’ report stated that there is $5,990.42 in the club account
· 1st Vice President, BJ Watson’s report stated that 46 new members joined at the luncheon, which brings the membership to 375 members to date.
· Donna Chabot reported that $1,278.00 was collected for the Denton Community Food Bank along with canned goods.
· President, Mala Bowdouris reported that Sunshine Chairperson, Jan Wallace has again placed the pink sheets on the tables for the members to fill out for those in need of a card from the Sunshine committee.
· Luncheon Coordinator, Joan Krause thanked the members for the correct amount on their checks and stated that most of the amounts were right. She then reported that the lunch for April would be a pork loin with sides.

Greeter Coordinator, Janice Brown thanked greeters for the day, Melba Beckham, Pat Bender, Teresa Blackburn-Korn, Karen Brannon and Geraldine Gawle. Janice then called the table numbers for lunch.

President, Mala Bowdouris thanked the wait staff and cooks for the wonderful lunch. Mala also thanked and recognized Jane Denzinger for the lovely cards she provides to the Sunshine committee.

Aurora Forsting and Sally Baggott from the door prize committee awarded door prizes.

2nd Vice President, Darla Mahan announced the program for April would be former cellist of the Fort Worth Symphony and master instrument maker, Wayne Burak. She then introduced Assistant Manager Laurel Wright with Coldwater Creek and emcee for the show. Laurel then introduced staff from Coldwater and Brighton. Modeling in the show were:

· Cheryl Lubojacky
· Carolyn Thomas
· Dana Wimberly
· Carole Johnston
· BK Nicklas
· Beverly Deardorff
· Pat Knight
· Linda Strader
· Pam Carson
· Donna French
· Judy Russell

A second group of door prizes were awarded.

Mala, President, reminded the membership about the hubby boxes and then adjourned the meeting at 1:36.
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